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Dear Parents and Carers 

Since the beginning of the summer term, the children have been practising their track and field skills 
during their PE lessons ready for this year’s Sports Day.  Following on from our very successful 
previous sports days, I am pleased to confirm we will adopt the same format enabling children to 
compete for the House Cup in both track and field events.   

The date for this year’s sports day is Wednesday 12th June and will commence at 9.30am on the 
recreation ground with a carousel of field events followed by traditional sprint and relay races.  In 
addition we will run a family ‘Runtastic’ around the field so we all can get active!  Finally, the winners 
of the House cup will be announced at approximately 12.30pm after which we hope you will join us for 
a family picnic.  The kitchen will not be offering hot lunches for the children, but picnic bags of either 
ham or cheese sandwiches can be ordered in the usual way the morning of Sports Day.  Please ensure 
your child knows if they should order a school picnic bag. 

Children will need to come to school wearing their house colour t-shirt, green or black PE shorts, white 
socks and trainers. The house colour t-shirt can be one with the Bentley logo or a plain t-shirt in your 
child’s house colour.  The children will not need book bags but must have a named hat, a water bottle 
and will need lots of energy and enthusiasm.   

Please log on to www.scopay.com to confirm whether your child will be staying at school after Sports 
Day or be taken home after the event.  If you are taking your child home after the event, please ensure 
you sign them out with their class teacher before you leave. If your child is to be collected by someone 
other than you, please ensure you give their contact details in the consent box online.   

Please note CMSports Football, Ceramics and Cookery Clubs will not be running on 12th June.   

If you are able to lend the school a gazebo for this event please contact the Office.   

If you have a house colour PE t-shirt that no longer fits your child and you would like to donate it to 
the second hand uniform sale, please drop it into the office by the end of this week so it can be ready 
for the second hand uniform sale on Monday morning. 

Thank you for your support and I look forward to another exciting sports day. 

Yours faithfully 

Miss Kirby, PE Subject leader 
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